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WE NEED A VOLUNTEER FOR 

BOOK CLUB 

Anyone interested in sorting and handing out Book Club twice a term, 

please see Mrs Verdun in the school Library. 
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LIBRARY HIGHLIGHTS 2019 
We have had another great year in the library, using this wonderful shared space for many         
different school events and of course, lots of learning and creativity. Students in K-6 take part in 
library lessons each week with enthusiasm. Over the year they have demonstrated growth in their 
knowledge and understanding of all aspects of information literacy. In particular, their awareness 
of what it means to be a global digital citizen has increased and their ability to use technology    
effectively to meet curriculum outcomes. At the heart of our library program is literature and this 
year we have enjoyed many events to promote a love of reading across the school, including National 
Simultaneous Storytime and the Premier’s Reading Challenge. Book Week was another huge hit and 
taking students to see a live performance of Room on the Broom was a big highlight for me. Looking 
forward to another successful year in the library.  

Thank you to all staff, students, parents and the wider school community for all your support in 
2019. 
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BOOK FAIR WEEK 6 
 

In Week 6 (Tuesday 19 November-Thursday                    
21st November), Bronte School Library is having a Book 
Fair. The Book Fair times are listed below and your child 
will bring home a sheet showing some of the books       
available at the fair. There is absolutely no obligation to 
buy books at the fair. Parents may find, however, that it is 
an opportune time to look for some early Christmas       
presents! Please note that this year there is a PARENTS 

ONLY time listed on Thursday.  Parents are welcome to come with the K-2 
children to help them select. Payment is by cash or credit card. Children will 
be able to look at the books in the fair during library times on Monday prior to 
the commencement of the fair. Our school library receives a percentage of all 
sales in either books or cash. 

Thank you for your support,  

Mary Verdun. Teacher/Librarian 

 

BOOK FAIR TIMES 
 

 Tuesday 19th November Wednesday 20th November Thursday 21st November 

  

8.30-9.00 

  

Kindergarten and 

Year 1 ONLY 

  

8.30-9.00 

  

Years 2-3 ONLY 

  

8.30-9.00 

ALL WELCOME 

  

9.00-9.30 

Parents only 

  

11.35-12.00 

Years 4-6 

  

11.35-12.00 

Years 4-6 

  

11.35-12.00 

Years 4-6 

  

3.00-3.30 

ALL WELCOME 

  

3.00-3.30 

ALL WELCOME 

  

3.00-3.30 

ALL WELCOME 
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CONCERT Week has started 

Tonight K-2 Concert Starts at 6pm in the hall 

 

Tomorrow Thursday the 7th  3-6 Concert  

 2-3pm and 6-7pm 

See you there! 
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BRONTE  
PUBLIC SCHOOL 
 

Wednesday 6 November Wk 4 T4 

BULLETIN 
Principal’s Message 

Hi Everyone, 

We are all excited about the concert this week, espe-
cially the students. Thanks to the teachers for sup-
porting  our students to be stars on the stage and par-
ents for helping with costumes. A great team effort! 

This week I sent a letter to the students about looking 
after their belongings including the student bath-
rooms. The letter was discussed in every classroom 
and will be discussed at the next SRC meeting.  

 Dear Students,  

This year your family raised money to fix up the school 

toilets. The toilets will look amazing after the renova-

tion in the Christmas holidays. Please, continue, as 

always, to show you care by looking after our toilet 

spaces. Please don’t place inappropriate things in toi-

lets.  

One of our school rules Respect Property means car-

ing for the school environment and caring for every-

one’s belongings. For instance, if you find someone’s 

hat, try and return it to the owner or the teacher whose 

class that student belongs. Finally, let’s keep working 

together to look after our school and our things.  

Part of the Bronte School vision states; Students are re-
sponsible global and local citizens who are environmentally
-conscious and socially-confident, can critically analyse, can 
recognise how they can contribute positively to society, 
and can relate to and communicate across cultures.  

This is a good opportunity to discuss looking after places 
and belongings with your child at home.   

Thank you to Year 6 families for the present to the school.  

The money raised has purchased a new bubbler that will be 

positioned close to the Stage 3 building. (Canteen area) 

Thanks to Jamie Hamilton for connecting the bubbler.  

The Parent Survey is now open.  Click on the link to provide 

us with feedback. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QNVVMDP 

See you at the concert! 

Catherine Ryan 

Nov  

Wed 6 K-2 Concert  (2-3pm & 6-7pm) 

Thu 7 3-6 Concert  (2-3pm & 6-7pm) 

Fri 8 Yr 6 Leaders Cenotaph 12.30-2.15pm 

Mon 11 Band tryouts Yr 2/3 

Mon 11 - 
Fri 15 

Yr 2 Swim School  Week 1  

Tues 12 Kokoda Walk Yr 6 

Wed 13 Transition Day 9.15am 
 
Night of Notables  

Mon 18 
Mon 18-
22 

Book Fair 
 
Yr 2 Swim School  Week 2 

Wed 20 Band Assembly (ICAS Awards) 9am 

Fri 22 Bronte Sleep Out 

Mon 25 P&C Meeting 7pm 

Tue 26 Animal Dress Up Day -SRC 

Wed 27th Assembly 9:00 am  Year 5 leadership 
speeches for positions in 2020  

Fri 29 Assembly 4O  2pm 

Dec  

Tue 3 End of Year Band Night 6-7pm 
Last Scripture lesson 

Wed 4 Yr 3&4 Young Engineers  9am 
Yr 5/6 Field trip to Apple  12 noon 

Fri 6 PSSA Sport Concludes 
Yr 1&2 Observatory excursion 9am 

Mon 9 Yr 3&4 Young Engineers 

Wed 11 Presentation Assembly Yr3-6   9.15am 

Thu 12 5B Field trip to Apple  12 noon 

Fri 13 Sports Assembly  9am 
Parent Thank You breakfast  8.30am 

Mon 16 Year 6 Farewell 
K-2 Presentation and Picnic Day 
6M Field trip to Apple  9am 

Tue 17 Luna Park Yr 5&6 
Manhattan Bowl Yr 3&4 

Wed 18 Last Day for Students 
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The 2019 Parent Survey is open 

Please follow the link: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QNVVMDP 

 

Please take some time to complete the survey. The 

information will be used to improve our delivery. 
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 https://wayside.everydayhero.com/au/sleep-out-2019  

Register through the above link and then complete the 

form to be returned to school.  
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COMMUNICATION—SKOOLBAG APP  

Do you have the SkoolBag app? 

For up-to-the-minute notifications, please en-
sure you have the app on your device.   

The SkoolBag app is our main form of communi-
cation to parents.  

You can set your device to receive ‘Push Notifi-
cations’ for the Newsletter and Permission 
notes.  You can pay your school fees using the 
app and complete the Absentee and Change of 
Address notification. 

1. How to Install SkoolBag app 

2. Get your favourite mobile device 

3. Open the App Store/Play Store 

4. Search for “SkooBag” 

5. Download the free app 

5. Open the app and add your school (s) 

 

 

Late/Early Arrivals – When your child is late to school or planning on leaving early, all parents must 

sign in or out their children at the office.  You will take your slip to the class teacher who will make note 

in their roll. 

Sick or Absent – Please use the Skoolbag app to advise if your child will be sick or absent   

This notification will be sent electronically to your child’s teacher. 

Leave:   Parents must fill in an Application form for Extended Leave / Travel if planning on taking more 

than 10 days leave.  A certificate for your travel will be signed by the Principal , given to your child to 

take home. These forms are available from the office. 

 

 

 

SCHOOL INSTRUMENTS 

It is the responsibility of students to take 

their instruments home every day.   

These items are not covered by school      

insurance. 
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A date for your diary… Do not miss the Bronte Public Concert!  

MOBILE PHONES 

Bronte Public School allows children to have mobile 
phones with them for before and after school use 
but the following rules are applied during all school 
hours (including before school and after school ) 

 

 No phones are to be used in the playground or 
classrooms without the permission of the class 
teacher or school executive. 

 No photos or videos can be taken or recorded 
on a device during school hours. 

 Where a parent needs to contact their child for 
messages, they should do so by talking to their 
teacher. 

 New technology brings amazing opportunities 
for  us all.  Parents and educators must ensure 
that such opportunities bring positive learning 
experiences.  Supervision and education are the 
keys to success. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LOST PROPERTY needs to be 

checked by parents regularly.  

Located in B Block 
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Please Donate Used Postage Stamps 

We want to help children with cerebral palsy to walk!  
The Australian Chapter of Lions International Stamp Club (LISC) is working to raise money to purchase mobility aids for chil-
dren with cerebral palsy, helping them to stand and walk to the best of their ability. They do this by auctioning off stamps. 

What can you do? 

Cut out used stamps as shown in the photo below and place them in the box outside      
Ms Ryan’s office. 

From the SRC 
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